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World Sight Day 2024 
On Thursday 10th October, ‘Roley’ the Lion was adopted as 
mascot for the LEHP Children’s Vision Screening Program, that 
provides free vision screening for schools, sporting clubs and 
community groups. Our eyes are amazing! Find out more about 
WSD 2024 and check out some fun things you can do, to test out 
how clever your eyes really are, by clicking here. 
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